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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Dec. 11th 

5th/6th Grade Winter Band 

Concert - 7:00 PM 

Dec. 13th 

Early Out - 1:30 PM 

Dec. 18th 

HS/JH Winter Band Concert - 

7:00 PM 

Dec. 21st-Jan. 2nd 

Christmas Vacation  

(No School) 

ñSchool Resumes Jan. 3rdò 

 

Superintendent News  
Thank you to our many fans and school supporters for your dedica-
tion and involvement with our curricular and extracurricular programs.  
Your time and talent, as well as monetary gifts, are truly appreciated.  
Your efforts help strengthen our school culture and promote a positive 
learning environment! 
 

Inclement Weather Notification   
Determining whether to hold school, have a delayed start, or an early re-
lease because of weather conditions is always a difficult decision.  My 
decision, when confronted with these situations, is based on a number of 
factors including road conditions, weather conditions, forecasts, sur-
rounding schoolôs decisions, patron calls, etc.  I am asking for your pa-
tience on those ñnastyò weather days to compile and assimilate the deci-
sion-making factors.  Notification will be sent through Alert Solutions with 
the follow-up announcements on radio stations KDIX (1230 AM ï Dickin-
son), KCAD (99.1 FM ï Dickinson), KLTC (1460 AM ï Dickinson), KEYZ 
(660 AM ï Williston) and KFYR television in Bismarck as soon as possi-
ble.  Information will also be posted to the Killdeer School website as 
timely as possible.  
 
Alert Solutions is capable of transmitting through/to multiple devic-
es.  If you are in a limited coverage area please consider email, tex-
ting, or other electronic device notifications as you may list multiple 
forms of communication with Alert Solutions.  Please contact the 
School if you are having any problems listing your choice(s) of de-
vices to receive notifications.  Additionally, if you are not in agree-
ment with my decision to conduct school on a foul-weather day 
then feel free to keep your children at home. 
 

School Activities Calendar 
School activities schedules and changes to those schedules may be 

found through a link on the School webpage 
www.killdeer.k12.nd.us.  

Go to ñActivitiesò near the top of the page and on the dropdown 
menu select ñCalendarò to view current calendar activities and any 

updates that have occurred.  
 

I wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season and hope you have a prosper-

ous New Year.  SEASONS GREETINGS! 

Gary A. Wilz, Superintendent 

http://www.killdeer.k12.nd.us


From the Desk of Mr. Kleeman  
 

December is here! The end of the 2nd quarter and first semester is December 20th. The third quarter and sec-

ond semester starts on January 3rd. Second quarter report cards will be handed out to the students January 5th during 

Cowboy Round-Up. The students will be able to drop/add classes from January 3rd through January 6th. Semester 

testing will take place during the last four days of the semester, December 15-19 and make-ups will take place on 

Wednesday, December 20th. Even though this week is for semester tests, students are expected to be in school un-

less signed out by a parent/guardian. The down time during semester tests makes for a great opportunity to make up 

classroom work and time for students that have missed over ten periods of a class. 

 With the end of the semester approaching students should pay a little more attention to their grades and at-

tendance. Grades and attendance can be checked by parents and students online: contact the school for login infor-

mation. Remember after a student receives their 11th absence in a class then they lose credit in that class. Hours can 

be made up to earn credit back. See Mr. Kleeman for more details. After school tutoring is offered to students from 

3:15-4:15 Monday-Thursday. If students cannot attend the program after school, students can receive help from 

teachers before classes begin in the morning. If you having any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the 

school. 

Thank you for all that you do! 

Karter Kleeman, Secondary Principal 
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From the Desk of Mr. Cook  
Thank you for dressing your K-6 children according to our changing North Dakota weather, including proper head, 

hand and foot gear in addition to snow pants and coats when needed.  We do go out for recess every day, so students 

need to dress appropriately for the cold weather.  Please label your childrenôs clothing with a permanent marker so 

that we may return them to their owner.  If you are in need of assistance in buying winter gear for your child(ren) 

please contact me as we have a variety of clothing items here at the school available for children.  Due to the cold 

weather, make sure your child goes home after school so they are not unsupervised on the playground or become 

overly chilled from the cold.  I would like to restate that the school hours are 7:55 AM until 3:15PM; or 4:15PM if 

attending resource room after school.    

 
Andrew Cook, Elementary Principal 

Dunn County Food Pantry 
1st, 3rd, & 5th Wednesdays 

4:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

125 Central Ave, Killdeer 

For Additional Assistance Outside Regular Hours Please Call 701-764-5593 


